Hello ASD-W Families,

You can now go to our website to find out your eligibility for busing and, if eligible, the times and locations for
your pickup and drop off according to your address. If you have an alternate address for pick up or drop, then
enter that address into the system. Please remember that, as per my email last Monday, you are required to
register the alternate pick up or drop off location by emailing asdw.ptms@nbed.nb.ca . Thank you to the 700+
who have done this so far. | also acknowledge that many of you have chosen to "opt out" of transportation for
this year. Should there need to be a change with this decision, please contact our transportation office at the

same email.

ASD-W.nbed.nb.ca > Transportation or https://asdwbp.nbed.nb.ca/TransportationEligibility
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